
AICC-Predictive Services 
Monday August 18, 2008    
Fire Weather Forecasts Have Ended for the Season 
Use NWS Public Forecasts Available at…http://www.arh.noaa.gov/ 
Discussion:      
Fire weather forecasts have ended for Alaska for the 2008 season.  The persistent rainy 
pattern through much of July and into August has reduced fire danger to low levels.  Spot 
forecasts and area forecasts are available from the National Weather Service year-round. 
 
Please send an e-mail if you have any comments. 
Thank You,   
Sharon Alden and Heidi Strader 
Sharon_Alden@blm.gov
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